
 Every Student Counts Survey 

 In the Spring of 2023, YRDSB will be engaging students in Grades K-12 in the  Every Student Counts Survey  . 

 From February 27, 2023 - March 10, 2023, parents or guardians of students in  Grades 4-12  who do not wish  for their child to receive 
 the survey will have the opportunity to opt them out. Families who do not wish for their child to receive the survey can opt them out by 
 filling out this  form  , or they can contact CCI Research  by phone  1-866-450-4907  . 

 Students in Grades K-3 will complete the survey at home with their parents or guardian. As such, families of students in Grades K-3 
 who do not wish for their child to fill out the survey do not need to opt-out. Families who do not want their child to fill out the survey 
 can disregard the paper invitation, which will be considered a formal opt-out. 

 Families of students in Grades K-3 who require an accommodation (eg. paper survey in enlarged print) to complete the survey need 
 to contact CCI Research by phone to make a request  1-866-450-4907  . 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/about-us/departments/research-services/every-student-counts-survey
https://cci-survey.com/S2/?st=YfI55aLTrK498iRjaWv55O3rZ9nZeFGIq373b2r5x0w%3D

